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SUMMARY 

Increases fees that may be charged for preparation of court transcripts. 

Modifies provisions relating to assignment of senior judges. 

Modifies provisions relating to certain judges’ authority to authorize execution of search warrant. 

Provides that method of service for certain order relating to parenting time is method provided 
by law for summons. 

Corrects incorrect references. 

Provides that court filings remain confidential until reviewed and accepted by court. 

Modifies provisions relating to contempt. 

Declares emergency, effective on passage. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure prohibits the public disclosure of electronic court records before they are reviewed 
and accepted by the court. 

If those public records that could be subject to public disclosure were instead subject to 
mandatory disclosure under public records law, the public could receive electronic records that 
have been submitted to but not yet reviewed or accepted by the court. 


